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We are flying into Week 3 
of Term 4 and what a fun 
few weeks we’ve had 
already! We do hope 
you’ve all had a chance 
to look at our fabulous 
Book Week side-walk 
masterpieces out the 
front of the school and 
heard our wonderful 

voices on the Sounds of the Mountains radio show. 
This Friday the 30th October 2020, a free drive-in 
movie for families will be on! See the Talbingo 
Supermarket for more information… 
 
 
 

Senior Excursion 
The ALPSS senior excursion to Narrabeen has 
been confirmed as going ahead this term in Week 
7 (Sunday 22nd November – Friday 27th 
November, 2020). Quick reminder that the 
permission and information note that will go 
home this week is due in by the 13th November, 
2020. Additionally, you must also submit all 
essential online information by the 6th November, 
2020 in order for your child to attend.  
Any inquiries at all, please contact Mrs Levey   
 
 

 
Home Learning 

At Talbingo Public School students are not set formal 
homework, however there are a number of 

alternatives for parents if you wish to keep your child 
practicing essential skills at home.  

1. Read with your child everyday. Older children 
should aim for at least 30 minutes each night. 

2. Mangahigh is a mathematics website that all 
students have access to and tasks are set by Ms 
Nicholls to ensure they’re appropriateness for each 
student. 

3. Stepsweb is a spelling program, and Reading Eggs a 
literacy program that again students have full 

access to in the home. 
4. Also, keeping a diary helps students practice their 

writing, spelling and grammar. 
Setting up a timetable for your child to access a 
different website each school afternoon (even for 
just 15 minutes!) along with reading practice would 
greatly benefit their learning.  

 
 
 

School Uniforms 
Just a quick reminder that the uniform order given to 

each family for 2021 is due back by 
 the 9th of November, 2020.  

 
 

 
Mrs Levey’s Phone 

Unfortunately, Mrs Levey’s mobile phone is still out of 
order! The good news is that a replacement is on the 
way, however in the meantime if you need to contact 
Mrs Levey or the school please call us on 6949 5370, 

leave a message and we will get back to you. 
 

 
 

96.3 Sounds of the Mountains 
All Talbingo Public School students will be on the air 
@ 2.40pm Wednesday 28th October. Students will be 
presenting ‘Readers Theatre’; a fantastic way to 
enhance students reading skills and confidence, 
making learning fun and entertaining. Tune in to hear 
our fun! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Wednesday 28th 
October 

Sounds of the 
Mountains 

Wednesday 28th 
October 

Zoom ‘My Life Story’ 
celebration with author 
Andrew Daddo 

Wednesday 4th 
November 

Friends Program 

Sunday 22nd Nov – 
Friday 27th Nov 

Senior Excursion 

30th 
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